Hepublic of the Philippines

Department of Edbucation

Region I11
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BULACAN

February 4, 2020

To:  Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
Through the District Supervisors

In the midst of issues and worries relative to the dreaded spread of the novel corona virus
in the country, all scheduled educational field trips are hereby ordered cancelled as of this date,
for rescheduling until such time that the NCoV fear shall have been resolved.

Let us all work for the protection of health and safety of our pupils / students and teachers
and all of us in SDO - Bulacan.

Stay safe always.
Very truly yours,
GERMELINA H, PASCUAL, ces%j
Schools Division Superintendent
Division Letter
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